
                           MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members:

President Paul Widdison, Vice President Jon Ritchie,
Members: Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, 
Paul Widdison, Bruce Jardine, Jan Burrell, Kelly Larson
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM: Karla Porter

DATE: April 12, 2022

SUBJECT: Home & Hospital Vehicle

Currently we have two Home and Hospital teachers servicing all of our Home and Hospital 
students in the district.  We have two vehicles these teachers use to go to the homes, libraries or 
other locations to meet with these students. We have used one of our vehicles, a 2013 Chevy 
Cruze, for 10  years. We are in need of replacing this vehicle.  We have worked with purchasing 
and have found a 2022 Chevrolet Trax LT for $24,284.68 + Tax/Lisc.  This is an all wheel drive 
vehicle and would work much better for our teachers as they travel to homes–especially in our 
winter months.  We have kept $30,000 in our budget for many years for a vehicle replacement 
for our Home and Hospital teachers.  This vehicle fits within our allotted budget.  We would ask 
the board to approve this purchase.


